
 
 
 

 
National e-Learning Offer: e-Sgoil Evening Study Support Webinars   
 

Study Support | e-Sgoil 

 
Registration for the 2024/25 National e-Learning Offer Evening Study Support programme 
is now open.   
 
This is funded by the Scottish Government and is completely free for all students. 
 
Study Support comprises live, interactive webinars and are delivered by experienced, GTCS 
registered teachers. 
 
More than 50 different webinars are on offer each week during term time, covering the 
most popular curricular areas as well as an extensive range of other subjects.  Please use 
the link above. 
  
Last session, almost all learners attending Evening Webinars rated the overall quality of 
their experience as excellent.  
 

 

 

https://e-sgoil.com/senior-phase/study-support/#Timetable

